
FUTURE SPARTAN YOUTH FOOTBALL CAMP 
 

It is the goal of the current football coaching staff at Boyd County Schools to gain youth interest 

in the football program and to start helping to develop future Spartan football players! We are 

offering a one day camp at the field in Spencer where kids will learn about the game of football. 

Our high school coaching staff along with the varsity players will be working with the youth in 

our area. The kids will be able to learn position specific technique, while working footwork, and 

handwork drills. At the conclusion of the day the kids will be able to participate in a 7 on 7 flag 

football game.  

The camp date will be Saturday, June 5th, from 8:00 AM-12:00 PM. $15 Camp fee, please make 

checks payable to Boyd County Football, and the camp participant will receive a camp T-Shirt.  

Kids entering grades 4th-8th will be allowed to participate in the camp.  

THIS IS A NON-CONTACT CAMP. Meaning no kids should be hitting each other as we will not be 

using protective equipment.  

If interested, please sign and return the attached form to Coach Wright, by May 27th. All forms 

may be sent to the Spencer school location.  

Any questions or concerns that you may have, may be directed towards Coach Wright via email 

at: bwright@boydcounty.org 

Thank you! 

Coach Wright and the Boyd County Football Staff 

              

  By signing this, I would like for my child to participate in the FUTURE SPARTAN YOUTH 

FOOTBALL CAMP. Also by signing this, I acknowledge that my child is participating at their own 

risk, and Boyd County Schools will not be held liable for any injuries my child may sustain while 

participating in the camp.  

 

CAMP PARTICIPANT:        T-SHIRT SIZE:   

ENTERING GRADE (CIRCLE ONE): 4TH 5TH  6TH 7TH 8TH  

$15 CAMP FEE 

PARENT/GUARDIAN SIGNATURE:         

mailto:bwright@boydcounty.org

